To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Dan Shafron, my wife and | reside at _ Please
consider this letter as a show of support for our next-door neighbors who reside at 5615
Rosinweed Lane. They are proposing a modification to a section of their fence along
the back of their property.

We feel that it would look very appropriate and aesthetically pleasing if taller fence
sections were installed in the proposed area. We believe that the existing fence height
ordinance does not take their unique situation into account. Due fo the grading of the
back of the lot, and the neighboring vacant land, we feel this minor height adjustment is
of no consequence to the neighborhood.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you
require any other information.

Dhajpon

Dan and Kristen Shafron




